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Dear ESIP Community,

On behalf of the Network for Earth-space Research, Education, and Innovation with Data (NEREID) and Associated Universities Inc. (AUI), I would like to invite you to the Our Changing Planet Summit. The event will take place in the Washington D.C. area June 12 -14, 2023.

The Summit will bring together researchers, engineers, educators, policy makers, and others across astronomy, Earth-space sciences, data sciences, life sciences, art and the humanities, and social sciences to explore how data from other planets beyond Earth can help us better understand the planet we call home and how a deeper understanding of planet Earth can advance our knowledge of planets and the search for life in our solar system and elsewhere in the universe. Through this convergent science lens, participants will also explore specific and innovative ideas on convergent solutions to big questions and challenges (i.e., climate change, water/food shortages, potential space-related catastrophes, etc.), and new connections for authentic collaborations outside of and on the fringes of their discipline.

Further, the Our Changing Planet Summit will serve as a space for participants to forge unanticipated new connections and collaborations while envisioning challenges and projects that can only be tackled by working outside of conventional disciplinary structures. One of our primary goals is to facilitate the evolution of new convergent science projects that will continue to be pursued long after the Summit ends.

Come join us for what is sure to be a high-energy event where new and innovative ideas emerge that advance science and education across disciplines for the betterment of all of society and the planet we call home.

Space is limited, so please register TODAY. 
Once the program is full, additional participants will be placed on a waiting list. 


For more information, and to register, please visit
https://www.earthspacenetwork.org/meeting-info


Sincerely,
Ryan McGranaghan
NASA Jet Propulsion Laboratory, Scientist, Data Scientist 
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